
To:  Members of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee  
       Chair Michael Dembrow, Vice Chair Alan Olsen, Members Herman Baertschiger 
Jr., Floryd Prozanki, Alan                Roblan   
 
From:  Merilyn Reeves, 22250 SE Boulder Crest Lane, Amity OR 97101 
 
RE:     SB 432   SB 602  SB 608  SB 612  SB 618  
 
Over the years I have reviewed many attempts to weaken Oregon's Land Use 
Laws.  Statewide Planning implemented at the local level has provided both urban and 
rural economic growth.    I support 1000 Friends of Oregon and other groups who have 
outlined problems and opposed these bills.       
 
These bills, scheduled for public hearing on April 4,  are based on the  false premise 
that housing needs can be met if more land is available from  agriculture and forest 
lands.     
 
Please add my name to those in opposition.  Merilyn Reeves 
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